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From October 24-27, 2012, San Diego will be the site of the annual meeting of the 
National Conference of Bankruptcy Judges (NCBJ).  The NCBJ includes in its membership 
nearly all of the federal bankruptcy judges in the United States.  The NCBJ's annual meeting is 
the premier gathering of attorneys, academics, judges, investment bankers, and turnaround 
managers along with a variety of other restructuring professionals. 

Some of the over 2,000 professionals attending this meeting have participated in many of 
the largest and most sophisticated bankruptcy cases filed in the U.S. and globally.  As well, some 
lawyers who attend handle the variety of consumer cases that work their way through the 
bankruptcy variety of consumer cases that work their way through the bankruptcy system and 
often present interesting issues for the U.S. Supreme Court to decide each term. 

On Wednesday, October 24, from 3:30 p.m.-4:45 p.m., at Thomas Jefferson School of 
Law, a panel of federal judges and prominent lawyers, most of whom also happen to be African-
American, who are attending the NCBJ meeting have agreed to participate in a free bankruptcy 
law forum for law students and pre-law students.  A reception from 4:45 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. hosted 
by the NCBJ-National Bar Association Liaison Committee will follow this timely and 
interesting panel discussion. 

Law students from the region's law schools and students from any of the undergraduate 
colleges in and near San Diego who are interested in business law, restructuring, insolvency, 
bankruptcy, or corporate or consumer debt solutions are welcome.  If you have only the slightest 
interest in becoming an attorney, or if you are already in law school and you are unsure of which 
area of law you wish to practice in, you should come to this program. 

Yes!  Immediately following the presentation, the NCBJ is sponsoring a reception at 
TJSL.  Students will be afforded the rare opportunity to speak one-on-one with these highly 
skilled professionals about a potential career in the law or any of the many facets of bankruptcy 
or restructuring law. 

PLEASE RSVP by October 22, 2012, to
cmcewen@flmb.uscourts.gov if you
intend to attend the reception.


